
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Gurudwara Visit-UKG to 2  
 

Tuesday, 5th November 2024                                                                          SWS/ACD/2024-25/93 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!                                            

On the auspicious occasion of Gurupurab, we have planned a visit to the Gurudwara in Sector 71 on 

Friday, 8th November 2024 to enlighten the students about the life and teachings of Guru Nanak Dev 

Ji. The visit aims to foster cultural understanding and religious diversity among our students. 

 Students will report to school at the usual time and our teachers will accompany them to the venue. 

They have to come in proper school uniform. Dispersal will be at the usual time from the school. 

 Kindly send your consent positively by Thursday 7th November 2024.To ensure the safety of the 

students  the class educators along with the didis’ will accompany them in the buses. 

Kindly note: 

·         Students to come dressed in proper school uniform along with their I cards. 

·         Students to carry a handkerchief/scarf to cover their head. 

·         Please ensure that your ward’s school shoes are labeled as they have to remove their 

shoes while entering the Gurudwara. 
 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Consent Slip 
 

I have received the circular SWS/ ACD/2024-25/62 dated Tuesday, 5th November 2024 for my ward 
to go for the Gurudwara visit on Friday, 8th November 2024. I, hereby give my consent for the 
Gurudwara visit. 

 

Student’s Name_________________________________ Class & Section   _________________  

______________________________ 
Parent’s / Guardian’s Signature 
 
 

Contact No.__________________  


